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Erie Street and Monroe Street Roundabout Project (LUC-CR4-7.22, PID 116993)

Please join us:

DATE: Tuesday, August 6, 2024
TIME: 5:30 PM to 7:30 PM
LOCATION: Sylvania City Council Chambers located at

6635 Maplewood Avenue, Sylvania, Ohio

(Sylvania, OH) The City of Sylvania will host an Open House Public Meeting to present information and
solicit public comment on the repaving of Erie Street from Centennial Road to Monroe Street, roundabout
alternatives for the Erie Street and Monroe Street intersection, indicate the proposed detour route for
traffic, receive your comments, and answer your questions.

An open house public meeting will be held Tuesday, August 6, 2024 at the Sylvania City Council Chambers,
located at 6635 Maplewood Avenue, Sylvania, Ohio from 5:30 PM to 7:30 PM. Throughout the public
meeting, exhibits illustrating the project under consideration will be displayed and representatives from the
project team will be available to provide information and address questions. You are welcome to attend at
your leisure any time during open house hours to review the exhibits and ask questions.

To ensure the proposed project is viable and successful, the City of Sylvania is seeking comments from the
public about the social, environmental, and economic impacts of this proposed project. Environmental
impacts include those involving archaeological, architectural, and ecological resources, hazardous materials

and the general location of the project.

We ask that comments, questions, and concerns be submitted no later than Thursday, September 5, 2024 to
be considered during project development.

Questions or comments? Please contact: Joseph Shaw
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g Email: JShaw@cityofsylvania.com

Mail: 6730 Monroe Street, Sylvania, Ohio 43560

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, sex, age, national origin, or disability.
Individuals who require special accommodations or translation or interpreter services to participate in this
meeting should contact Joseph Shaw at the phone number above no later than 15 calendar days prior to the

Public Meeting. ***



